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Typetalk calls welcome 

 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
EARLY YEARS PUPIL PREMIUM FUNDING  
 
When your child began attending their early years setting, you completed a Parent 
Agreement Form.  You included information on this form to enable us to carry out an Early 
Years Pupil Premium (EYPP) eligibility check.  I am pleased to inform you that you have met 
the criteria which entitles your early years provider to receive an additional EYPP payment 
for your child.   
 
EYPP payments are an additional payment made directly to your early years provider for any 
child who meets the EYPP eligibility criteria.  The payment will be used by your early years 
provider to support the improvement in education and attainment for your child.  Your early 
years provider will receive this funding until your child attends full time schooling where you 
will then be invited to apply for the full-time Pupil Premium Funding.   
 
This payment does not affect your child’s entitlement to the early years free entitlement or 
any benefits which you may personally receive.   
 
If you have any questions relating to the Early Years Pupil Premium, please discuss this in 
the first instance with your early years provider who may contact Wakefield Council for 
further information and advice.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Kristian Rossington 
Group Finance Manager (Children & Young People Finance Team) 


